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I felt so proud of all of the children whilst watching the Christmas performances.  It was a joy to watch 

them all.  The singing was beautiful and the children spoke and acted with confidence.  A big thank-you 

to the staff who worked so hard on putting the productions together.  Thank-you for providing such 

wonderful costumes.  In total we raised Ã320 for Portheden, a local charity that supports people in 

times of crisis. 

Well done to our football team who represented the school at Pool Academy on Wednesday.  Mr 

Spencer reported that the children not only played brilliantly but also were very well behaved.  They 

reached the final which is amazing.   

On Monday we had a parent forum meeting.  We spent a lot of time discussing how we could provide 

the best information about childrenôs progress during the year to parents.  We also looked at how the 

school is looking to develop current Spanish Provision.  Hopefully this week you received the 

information about the parent questionnaire that we conducted last month.  On the reverse of the sheet 

there is some information about who is on the parent forum so you know who to approach if you want 

anything in particular discussed at the meetings. 

I am pleased to announce that after Christmas the company Go-Active will be running a wrap-around 

care service at our school on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays.  It will be trialled for half a term 

and if it goes well it will continue.  I will send out a letter from them next week. 

 Mrs Pamplin 

Certificates 

Class 1: Viola-For always being a happy and 

enthusiastic learner in class. 

Class 2: Amelia-For showing a happy and 

persistent attitude to her learning. 

Class 3: Joey-For singing with genuine joy on his 

face during the evening performance. 

Class 4: Olivia-For being brave and challenging 

herself with her reading. 

Class 5: Charlotte-For her readiness to step in to 

the school play 

and smiling 

through the 

whole 

performance. 

Kindness Tree 

This week kindness leaves 

were given to: 

Willow, Alfie and Hazel 

 

Wonder Workers 

This weekôs wonder 

workers: 

Class 1: Logan 

Class 2: Corin 

Class 3: Martha 

Class 4: Samuel 

Class 5: Charlie 
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Congratulations to all those children who gained their 

karate reading bands and certificates this week. 

Sporting Stars 

This weekôs winners: The whole football 

team:  Daniel, Josh, Ollie, Lilian, Jasmine, 

Piran, Kalen, Freddie, Izan, Charlie and Matthew.            



 

Christmas PTA event 

Thank you to everyone who came to Festive Family Friday last week.  Big thanks to all the helpers, 
bakers, teachers and, of course, Father Christmas, for all their hard work to make it 
a lovely evening for all.  Also special thanks to Grate Expectations (Lynsey and 
James Black) and Vicki Hawken for the mulled wine donations. We raised Ã221.79 
through donations, and Barclays bank will be match funding this so that's Ã443.58. A 
big thank you to everyone who donated, we hope you enjoyed it.         
Merry Christmas to all from the PTA. 

Crofty Bake off ïPortreath has Budding Bakers! 

Congratulations to Reuben, Martha and Grace for being our 

Cupcake competition winners.  They went to Roskear 

School to take place in the final and were presented with 

their very own Crofty MAT aprons.  A huge thank

-you to all the children who entered the contest.  

They all looked incredible and it was obvious 

how much hard work and thought had gone into 

everyoneôs designs.   

Buddy Time 

Last Friday Class 1 and Class 5 got together for some buddy time.  They created Christmas decorations 

and read together.   


